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THANK YOU to our nurses for all
the ways you give such good care.

Tracy Conner, Anne Wirth,
Sannie Cook, Barbara Atwater,
Sara Tyler, Susan Hebert,
Sandra Russ, Frances Bath,
Beverly O’Brien, Rosemarie
DeGroot and Heidi Benton.  

The HVPC Volunteer Team was back
at James Island Outreach on
Tuesday to help with the client choice
Food Pantry! If you'd like to help,
please contact Mike Deddish at
mrdeddish@gmail.com. The group
serves on the second Tuesday of
every month from 9:30 - 11:30 AM.
Training through JIO is required (but
easy and fun).

Mother's Day at HVPC. Thanks to Tom Cook for guest preaching!



We will be celebrating Hanna
Crosby's time with us at HVPC during
an extended coffee fellowship on
Sunday, May 16th. Please join us for
coffee and cake in the Fellowship Hall
immediately following the service.
Sunday school will begin at 11:00.

SANCTUARY FLOWERS

Mickie B. created three silk floral
arrangements to use for Sanctuary
flowers (see photo for A, B and C
options). If you'd like to use one of
them for a Sunday dedication, please
sign up here, indicate which
arrangement you'd like to use and
consider making a contribution to the
church. Fresh flowers are always
appreciated as well.

This year HVPC has 7 amazing High School
Graduates. We would like to send them off with a

book full of well wishes and words of advice. Please
stop in the Narthex on a Sunday morning and sign

the graduates books. Their names are in the front of
each book. Thank you for loving these amazing

youth over the years!!! 

2021 Graduates: 
Ashley Atwater - USC School of Nursing

Emily Chihocky - USC
Lane Copeland - Clemson 

Whitney Harriett - Trident Tech
Julien Kucklick - School of Visual Arts in NYC

Fisher Lingenfelter - National Guard 
Yuria Sloane - Mississippi State 

Each week between now and Graduation Sunday on June 27th, we'll feature one of
our Seniors. Congratulations, Jules!

Julien Kucklick is graduating with honors from Charleston County School of the
Arts, where he is majoring in visual arts. After a summer working as a barista at
Bigby's Coffee, he will head off to college for his Bachelor's of Fine Arts degree. He
will be attending the School of Visual Arts in New York City where he will be
majoring in illustration.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44aca82da3fecf8-flowers


This summer look for our “Small Group Summer Series”. We have organized some fun

events for people to gather together in smaller groups. We have been separated for far too

long due to Covid-19 and hope these fun gatherings remind us of what is means to

fellowship together. Coming Up:

Sat, May 22 - BIRD/NATURE WALK
Join us (ages 12 and older) for a Bird
and Nature Walk at James Island
County Park led by our very own
Barbara Spence! We will meet at the
park in the parking lot by the Dog
Park at 9 AM. The outing will last
about 1 to 2 hours. The cost of the
park is $2.00 per person. Although, if
you have a park Gold Pass there is
no charge. It is recommended that
you wear closed toe shoes.
Remember to bring your camera
and binoculars if you have them.
Also, you may want to bring
sunscreen, bug repellent spray
and a bottle of water. Please click
here to sign up for the Bird Walk.

Fri, June 4th - BINGO NIGHT
That’s right...BINGO!! Join us for a
fun evening for ALL AGES from 6-8
PM in the Fellowship Hall. Light
snacks will be provided and there will
be PRIZES! Bring your fun!! Please
click here to sign up for BINGO night.

Support our Boy Scout Troop #46
by buying pulled pork BBQ, macaroni
and cheese, baked beans, slaw and
banana pudding at HVPC on Sun,
May 16th from 12:00 - 3:00 p.m.
Meals are $12/each. Stop by to pick
up delicious food for a good cause!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-birdnature
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-hvpc


SUNDAY SCHOOL
Click here for Sunday School details.

Ushers for May 16th: Cathy
Chihocky, Charles Truluck, Bob
McKay & John DeVane. Please let
John know if you can't make it.

Happy birthday to:
​Spencer Lingenfelter (5/13)

Lucille Royall (5/14)

​Laura Rollins (5/18)

John Gamble (5/21)

Please be in prayer for:
The Lisi Family, Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews, John
DeVane, Tommy Mattocks, Steve McAlvey, Jim Pooser, Dennis
Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, The Singletary Family, Lois Amos, Bob
& Audrey Geiger, Peggy George, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Gabbie
Pasela, Betty and Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Pam
Pickenpaugh, Charles Truluck, Brittany Baker, Tom
Ellenberger, Emily Jones, The Ben Story Family, Roy Evans,
Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles and Richard, Tyler Thompson,
Mariah Buttler, The Chavis', Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne

Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot, Lori Lindfors, John & Page Thomas, Jim Hampton,
Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob Millege, Rich Lane,
Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Liz Lasicki.

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L6xb_k9JohRKnBKL78bg3niUimU5Ehl7GScMzN7LFEY/edit?ts=606335e6

